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To whom it concerns,

I wish to submit my observation on Draft Designated Salmonid Waters Bye-Law 2021. Specifically the sentence in
number "4. The designated waters shali be managed primarily for the benefit of wild salmonid” of the BYE-LAW. |
submit that the word ‘primarily’ be replaced with ‘totally’ ie "4. The designated waters shall be managed totally for

the benefit of wild salmonid” or the word wholly ie "4. The designated waters shall be managed wholly for the
benefit of wild salmonid”

Thank you for your time in considering my observation.

Best,

Gumny



